
From: Ann Miller   
Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2022 12:25 PM 
To: Planning <planning@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: General Plan Growth Alternative - Urgent message 
 
I would like to voice my support of Alternative A. We should not grow faster than our ability—and the capacity of 
our natural resources—to provide adequate quality of life for the citizens of San Mateo and the Peninsula.   
 
We don't have the infrastructure or WATER to support even Alternative A, which would 
mean a significant reduction in our quality of life (water, traffic, congestion, noise, lack of vegetation, 
parks, wildlife habitat). 
 
I'm not able to get to the meeting tonight, but please register my vote for less growth than imagined by 
the developers. 
 
Ann Miller 
 
Ann Miller  
M2 Design 
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